
Harmony Community Campus Open House 
Wednesday, March 16 

4-7 p.m. 

7738 SE Harmony Road 
 

Join us for a conversation about the future of the Harmony Community Campus.  

This is an opportunity to learn about upcoming projects from current and future 

campus partners as well as the Clackamas Community College bond construction. 

Your input and time is appreciated. 

While at the open house, take a walk through the old Oregon Institute of        

Technology/Dale Ickes Junior High building and bid it farewell. Its long history of 

education will continue in the Harmony Phase II building. 

For questions, contact Lori Hall, Clackamas Community College Public Information 

Officer, at lori.hall@clackamas.edu or 503-594-3162. 
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